
                           TEGSA is organizing a trip to 

         Bingo World and Georgian Downs Casino 

    On Saturday, March 18
th

, 2017 

 

The cost for this trip is $31 for members and includes: 

Transport to Bingo World and Newmarket and return to Commander Blvd in a luxury coach 

$15/- for  Bingo tickets at Bingo World in Newmarket and a meal of soup and sandwich or Hot 

Roast Beef w/fries (indicate your preference) 

$10/- slot money at Georgian Downs Casino 

$1 driver’s tip. 

Payment in cash will have to be given only to Violet Monteiro at our next event on March 10, 

2017 or if you are not attending, please make arrangements to pay prior to that date to any of the 

committee members.  Visit Tegsa.ca to get a list of committee members. 

Please carry photo ID – passport or driver’s license.   

The bus will leave Commander Hall at 10:15 a.m.   Please arrive at Commander Hall at 10:00 

a.m. 

We will be at Bingo World from 12:30pm to 3:00pm and then proceed to Georgian Downs 

Casino and the bus will leave from the Casino at 7:30pm and will be at Commander Hall around 

9:30pm.  Free parking is available at Commander Hall. 

To register please email violet11monteiro@bell.net 

 

If you do not wish to receive further emails from TEGSA, please email Carol Fernandes at …. SSUSEGAD@GMAIL.COM 
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